
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Karen Bulman, Planner Phone:  605-394-4120 
Urban Planning Division Fax:  605-394-6636 
city web:  www.rcgov.org e-mail:  karen.bulman@rcgov.org 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Rapid City Council 
 Legal and Finance Committee 
 
FROM: Karen Bulman, Planner 
 
DATE: June 25, 2003 
 
RE: Airport Annexation  

 
Governor Rounds signed legislation on March 20, 2003, that allows Rapid City to annex territory 
in the vicinity of certain airports and to authorize non contiguous annexation of certain municipal 
property, effective on July 1, 2003.  The voluntary annexation would include airport property 
owned by the City of Rapid City and rights-of-way within that property used by the airport.  A map 
of the area is enclosed.   
 
Staff is requesting authorization for the Mayor and Finance Officer to sign a voluntary annexation 
petition to annex the Airport property and rights-of-way.    
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